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5 Ways To Give Back 
During Spring Break

	 Spring break is a good time to vacation or binge-watch Netflix, but it’s also 
a great time to give back to your community. Here are just a few ways you can 
volunteer your time during spring break.
	 For many students, spring break is about relaxing, partying, or catching up 
with friends. For others, it’s a good time to help out their communities. If you 
are passionate about helping others but aren’t quite sure where to find volunteer 
opportunities, start locally. Here are just a few places where you can spend time 

giving back this spring break.

Denver 
Restaurant Week

	 For two decades, VISIT DENVER’s 
Denver Restaurant Week has been serving up 
a much-anticipated experience for locals and 
visitors alike to celebrate the city’s thriving 
culinary scene with restaurants now helmed 
by Michelin-starred and James Beard Award-
winning chefs.
Back for our 20th Anniversary!
	 It’s the perfect chance 
to try out new spots where 
restaurants offer special 
menus over the 10-day, 
two-weekend format. You’ll 
find every type of cuisine 
such as Colorado grass-fed 
beef and lamb, international 
fusions, fresh seafood that’s 
flown in daily, and innovative 
vegetarian options, spiced up 
with local ingredients like the 
famous green chile.
	 Price Points: There are 
four price points this year 
(with both to-go and in-per-
son options): $25, $35, $45 
and $55 for multi-course 
meals. The tiered pricing structure allows 
restaurants to provide great deals for diners 
and a robust representation of Denver’s 
increasingly renowned culinary offerings.
	 VISIT DENVER’s program was origi-
nally created to showcase the city’s dining 
scene to local residents over a traditionally 
slow time of year for the restaurant industry. 
In its inaugural year, the program had 83 
participating restaurants. In 2023, more than 
200 restaurants signed up.
	 Tables fill up fast during Denver 
Restaurant Week. Diners are encouraged 
to make a reservation, try some earlier or 
later seatings or even Monday, Tuesday or 
Wednesday options. It’s also important to 
remember to cancel any reservations you 
don’t plan on using so other diners can use it. 
The delicious menus these restaurants have 
prepared are also great deals. Be sure to tip 
your servers generously.

–https://denverrestaurantweek.com

	 1. 	 Soup kitchen/homeless shelter. Your local homeless 
shelter can always use people to help prep meals, serve food, 
and organize supplies. Although you could donate money or 
clothing without actually going to a shelter, the experience of 
helping others directly can be very positive and humbling. 

	 2. 	 Animal shelter. If you love puppies and kittens (and 
honestly, who doesn’t?), then you should call your local animal 

shelter. Many locations ask volunteers to 
walk the dogs for exercise, help groom 
the pets to prepare them for adoption, 
and provide customer service to visitors. 
Some locations will even allow volun-
teers to play with the animals to teach 
them how to socialize well.

	 3. 	 Hospital. If you are passionate about helping people and have an interest 
in the medical field, then a hospital would be a great opportunity for you. This is 
also a good choice for volunteering because there are so many things you can do. 
If you like working with kids, there is the pediatric unit; if you like a fast-paced 
environment, then you might enjoy the ER. Contact your local hospital to inquire 
about volunteer opportunities that match your skills and interests.

	 4. 	 Coaching. If you’re a sports buff who also likes to work with kids, then 
you could volunteer to help with a team. No matter the sport, children’s teams are 
always in need of coaches or people to help at practices. It’s often hard for parents 
to volunteer for their children’s teams due to work and other responsibilities. So 
both the kids and the parents would appreciate your help. Local YMCA or Boys 
and Girls Club are good places to investigate. 

	 5. 	 Tutoring. While you’re on spring break, there’s a good chance the chil-
dren in your town are on break too. With a whole week off from school, it’s easy 
for them to forget what they just learned (the same goes for college students!). If 
you happen to be skilled in a certain subject, then you should consider tutoring. 
You could help children or fellow college students understand any tricky subjects 
that they’re struggling with. Contact the career services office or a local commu-
nity center to ask about tutoring opportunities. You could also offer to help kids 
with homework or read to a class if school is in session that week.
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Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a recommenda-
tion or endorsement by the publisher or the association of the goods or services offered 
therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual authors and 
not of the Board of Directors of your association or the publisher. Neither the Board, 
publisher nor the authors intend to provide any professional service or opinion through 
this publication. 

Advertise in this Newsletter!
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th  
of the month for the next month’s issue,  
except for the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th.   

Newsletter Connections: 303-979-7499 or 
info@newsletterconnections.com 
To find ad rates and discounts, go to  
NewsletterConnections.com or scan QR code. 
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	 Extra option: volunteering abroad. If you’re feeling 
adventurous and have money saved up, then you should consider 
volunteering abroad! There are many volunteer opportunities 
available around the world, such as teaching English, helping 
with environmental projects, and providing care to children. 
Some common places to volunteer abroad are Costa Rica, 
Kenya, India, and Italy. Of course, you can find volunteer oppor-
tunities anywhere, including around the United States through 
Alternative Spring Break. Programs can be found online or 
through your college. The cost could be included in the price of 
your tuition, or special scholarships may be available.

–https://www.collegexpress.com

Puppy Day
	 Observed each year on March 23rd, National Puppy Day 
celebrates the unconditional love and affection puppies bring to 
our lives. Their cuddles and wiggles make us smile and without 
a doubt, there are squeals of delight when there are puppies 
around!
	 The day also brings awareness to the need for care of and 
homes for orphaned pups as well as to educate people about 
the horrors of puppy mills across the country. Puppies are a big 
responsibility. Be sure to consider everything involved and adopt 
from a shelter. The puppies there need love and a home just as 
much as any other and they grow into loyal pets, too!

This Space 
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for Teen Services
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Massage Therapy: 60 min $80. 303-870-2749  
6638 W Ottawa Ave. #100, Littleton.  
www.Irina.MassageTherapy.com 
Interior Painting. Detail oriented. Affordable.
Free Estimates. Jeff 720-877-4154 
Highlands Pride Ptg, Inter/Exterior- 303-738-9203
Beef for Sale. Colorado Family Ranch. Price 
includes delivery & processing. 719-349-0679. 
KSayles@plainstel.com

OB PAINTING. $350 off exterior/ $150 off  
interior. Free Estimates. Rob: 303-908-9063.
Tree Pruning and removal Specialists. Call 
Mr. B! Free est., ins., 30 yrs. exp. 303-932-2514 
Lisa’s Music Studio. Piano, Guitar, Banjo, Uku-
lele, Viola, Violin, Cello, & Drums. 303-883-1157. 
Furnace inspection w/ CO detection - $49.99.
Emporia Home Services, Your local HVAC Com-
pany. 303-909-2018. (parts/addit. labor not included)

Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighborhood 
plumber for  14 yrs. Competitive rates.  Free es-
timate. 720-422-8139
Tutoring - provides homework help, strength-
ens skills, and/or enrichment. Call/text Nancy,  
licensed teacher K-6, 303-932-9745 for availability. 
Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363 

Classified ads are $4.00/line (about 40 characters/line). Contact Newsletter Connections at 303-979-7499 or info@newsletterconnections.com to 
place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at NewsletterConnections.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is 
the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 6th. 
Residents placing ads to sell household items are not charged a fee.

CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to find local professionals to work 
on your house! You can also find activities, sale items and more!

Find more professionals to suit your needs on our Service Provider Directory at NewsletterConnections.com.

	 All sessions are from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. and cost $50 per day 
per child. Registration opens to Friends members on Tuesday, 
March 26, 2024 at 9 a.m. Registration opens to all on Tuesday, 
April 2, 2024 at 9 a.m. A benefit of membership in the Friends 
of the Littleton Library and Museum group is access to the 
early registration period.

–https://www.museum.littletonco.gov

History Adventures Day Camp
	 The Littleton Museum summer programs have been a 
tradition for over 40 years. History Adventures help our par-
ticipating Explorers understand the experiences of people from 
the past who have called Colorado home through hands-on 
activities and instruction from expert historical interpreters.
	 These day-long activities are open to 12 children per ses-
sion and require prior registration to attend. Registration is on 
a first-come, first-served basis. 
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Gary Manes, Broker

Cell 303-870-9172

CALL YOUR POWDERHORN AREA REALTOR

Enjoy your Powderhorn Newsletter!  
If you have anything to contribute or any questions, please let us know.

IF YOU ARE PLANNING ON SELLING YOUR HOME…
CALL FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS…

SELL YOUR HOME WITH ME…
ASK ABOUT MY REDUCED LISTING FEE!

“Specializing in the Powderhorn Area”

“Proven Performance…Not Just Promises”

Columbine Library Events
FAMILY TIME:
Wednesday, March 06, 11:15 a.m. –1 1:45 a.m. 
	 It’s reading fun for everyone! Gather the whole 
family for engaging stories, dancing, singing and 
rhyming. Keep the fun going with 1000 Books Before 
Kindergarten! Get your child ready to read by sharing 
books together

AARP TAX HELP:
Wednesday, March 6, 2024, 1:00 p.m. – 3:15 p.m.
	 Receive free tax assistance from AARP IRS-
certified volunteers, specializing in helping taxpayers 
aged 60 and older. Free tax counseling is available 
from Feb. 7 to April 3. To benefit from this service, 
appointments are required and can be made online, in 
person through any staff member, or by calling the call 
center.

LEGO® BUILD AND PLAY:
Wednesday, March 06, 3:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.
	 Drop in for a play and build session where artists and engineers can 
let their creativity flow as they craft their own creations. LEGO® bricks 
are provided and all you need to bring is your imagination. 

TODDLER TIME: Thursday, March 07, 9:15 a.m. – 9:45 a.m.
	 Your little one is constantly on the move. Help their mind stay 
active, too. Get them ready to read by singing, rhyming, dancing and 
telling stories together.

COMPUTER BASICS: Thursday, March 07, 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
	 Learn the parts of a computer. Use a mouse and keyboard and under-
stand the basics of navigating Microsoft Windows.

INTRODUCTION TO THE INTERNET:
Friday, March 08, 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
	 Learn how to use the Internet. Prerequisites: Basic Computer skills, 
including using a mouse and keyboard.


